
 

 

 

 

                       JULY 2024  

Congratulations PMP of Sandy Hollow Class of 2024!! 

We had a beautiful graduation ceremony for our graduates! We were able to 

celebrate with Hors d'oeuvres, delicious cupcakes and a wonderful 

presentation by our graduates and Mr. James Harris! 

A special thank you to all our families and children who helped us create such 
a special evening and we wish our graduates all the best in moving on to their 
new Kindergarten experience! 

Summer Splash  

If you would like your child to participate in water play, please bring in bathing 

suits, towels, water shoes, sunscreen & extra clothes! Water play is part of our 

Summer Splash curriculum and will start the week of July 8th (weather 

permitting).  

Soccer Shots: 

PMP of Sandy Hollow is excited to announce it is hosting another season of 

Soccer Shots this summer!  The Soccer Shots summer season will kick off on 

July 2nd for six sessions of soccer fun! We will also be hosting a fall eight week 

session.  For more information and background on Soccer Shots, please 

visit https://www.soccershots.com/southctri/.   

                                                                 

 

 

                                   Please follow the QR code for registration. 
 

Field Day: 
Everyone had a blast at field day!!! We will be hosting another field day in 
August for fun filled day! Date to follow.  
 

 

 

 

 Thursday, July 4th  

Happy 4th of July!! 

Center Closed 

 Summer Splash Week 2: 

7/1-7/5  

A Day at the Beach 

 Summer Splash Week 3: 

7/8-7/12  

Back Yard BBQ 

 Summer Splash Week 4: 

7/15-7/19  

Under the Sea 

 Summer Splash Week 5: 

7/22-7/26  

Hawaiian Luau 

 Summer Splash Week 6: 

7/29-8/2  

Jungle Adventure 
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